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Article of the Month
This month is Black History Month so we

will have a focus on Article 2 -
Every child has rights “without

discrimination of any kind, irrespective of
the child's or his or her parent's or legal

guardian's race, colour, sex, language,
religion, political or other opinion,

national, ethnic or social origin, property,
disability, birth or other status” 

Black History Month takes place in
October every year and is a celebration of

key figures and events in Black history.
Having begun in the USA, it has been

celebrated in the UK since 1987, with the
emphasis on celebrating particularly the
history and contributions to society of
people with an African or Caribbean

heritage. 

  

Black History Month



Rights Across the School

To find out more about the RRS award
follow this link:

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-
respecting-schools/the-rrsa/about-the-
rrsa/

Look out for our an announcement on
our new Rights Respecting Schools
Ambassadors for this session. 

Find out more...

This term each class has looked closely at the
UNCRC and used these to create their own Class
Charter. This charter is a visual document that

establishes an agreed set of rights-based principles
upon which relationships can be based and which

provide a language for shared values. Creating these
charters helps support a positive learning
environment for children in the classroom

P2 and P5 have also been looking closely at the
UNCRC from discussing needs and wants to

exploring the reasons why not all children get to
access their right to education. 

Coming up...

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/the-rrsa/about-the-rrsa/

